
CRÍOCHA CALLAN PASTORAL AREA 

THE PARISH OF INAGH/KILNAMONA 

Church of the Immaculate Conception, Inagh 

St. Joseph’s, Kilnamona 

Oratory of The Blessed Mary Ever Virgin, Cloonanaha 

Parish Office Inagh: 085 2315709 Email:parishofficeik@gmail.com 

    Parish Office 065 6836577 

Inagh-Kilnamona Parish Facebook 

Webcam in Inagh Church https://inaghkilnamonaparish.ie  

Priests’ Phone No’s:   

      Father Martin Shanahan 087 7486935 ardabothair@yahoo.ie 

      Father Sean Sexton       087 2621884 frsean@eircom.net 

      Father Donagh O’Meara 087 2322140/065 7087012 

      Father Martin Blake       087 6720287 

Inagh: Sat.      5th 7:30pm  

            Mon.    7th 9:30am  Tue. 8th  9:30am  Wed. 9th 9:30am 
           Thurs. 10th 9:30am  Fri. 11th 9:30am 
           Sat.     12th 7:30am 

Kilnamona: Sun. 6th  11:00am 
                   Mon. 7th  9:30am  Tue. 8th 9:30am  Wed.9th 9:30am 

               Thurs. 10th  9:30am  Fri. 11th 9:30am 
                   Sun. 13th 9:30am                 
Cloonanaha:  Sun.   6th   9:00am 

                      Sun. 13th   9:00am 
SEPTEMBER ANNIVERSARIES:    OCTOBER ANNIVERSARIES 

Inagh:         Sat.  26th @ 7:30pm   Inagh:          Sat. 24th 7:30pm 

Cloonanaha: Sun. 27th @9:00am    Cloonanaha: Sun. 25th 9:00am 

Kilnamona:   Sun. 27th @11:00am  Kilnamona:   Sun. 25th 11:00am 

A PRAYER AS OUR SCHOOL REOPENS: Loving God, we ask you to wrap our 

diocesan school family in a cloak of love and protection as our schools reopen 

this year. 

Bless our boards of management and staff as they continue the good work that 

they have already begun to ensure a welcoming and safe environment for all.  

Bless our parents as they again entrust their children to us, confident we can all 

work together to help them become the very best that they can be.   

Above all, God of Love, we ask you to extend your hand of blessing on our 

pupils as they joyfully reunite with their friends and all in the school community.  

May they continue to progress in their studies and always know that they are 

safe, secure and protected in your loving embrace. 

We know much will seem very different this year, but, Gracious God, we are 

confident that through the intercession of our own Saint Brigid, St. Flannan,  

St. Flannan your love and care for each of us will never change.  May we show 

the same love and care for one another in all we do and say this year. Amen. 

 

 

GAA LOTTO: Jackpot One 9,11,17,28. No Winner. Jackpot: 1 €3,800 Our 5 

€40 winners Patricia Dowling, Kilnamona.  Mary Downes, Kilmaley.  Pat 

Brody, Kilfenora.  Siobhan Hehir, Shanawalla.  John Foudy, Shanawalla. 

Next week’s Jackpots are €4,000 on 07/09/2020 

RECENTLY BAPTISED IN INAGH: Congratulations to Ursula & Shane on 

the baptism of Críona Eileen Gannon.  Congratulations to Jennifer & Noel 

on the baptism of Eilish Anne Griffin. 

RECENTLY BAPTISED IN KILNAMONA: Congratulations to Mairéad & 

Frank on the baptism of Ava Mairéad Lynch. 

KILNAMONA NATIONAL SCHOOL: Experienced cleaner required for 

Kilnamona National School to maintain the cleanliness of the school 

building after school each weekday.  Minimum of 20 hours per week.  

Please forward CV with current address and availability with references, if 

any, to The Principal, Kilnamona National School, Kilnamona, Co. Clare. 

Closing date for applications is Friday 18th September @12noon. 

USE OF MASKS OR FACE SHIELDS IN CHURCH: As the current 
crisis continues to be part of our community and church life, new 
guidance is becoming available to us daily. It has now become the 

common practice in many Dioceses that there would be a strong 
encouragement for people who attend Mass or other Liturgies in 

churches to wear face masks. 
The wearing of masks has now become such a feature of all our 

lives in shops, post offices and every public place that people are 
becoming used to them. So the purpose of this email is to suggest 
that a note should go in newsletters this weekend and for the 

coming weekends, encouraging people to bring masks or face 
shields with them to church and to wear them. It is a protection for 

themselves and for those they meet. 
WEBCAM IN INAGH CHURCH: We have our Webcam up and 
running now in Inagh Church.  We will have Mass on this Saturday 

night at 7:30pm, Monday – Friday @9:30am and the First Saturday 
of each month @9:30am.  Please pass on the word about the 

Webcam to others.  Particularly those who are away from home in 
other parts of the world.  It will be wonderful to have it on the day 
of a funeral or other Parish occasion where people will be able to 

log in wherever they are.  Please pass the word that it’s available 
on line now.  Log onto https://inaghkilnamonaparish.ie and click on 

‘View our Webcam’ on the right.  
MASS CARDS AND MASS BOUQUETS: Available at the Parish 
Office.  Newsletter available in the Churches and Local Shop. 

 
Notice for Newsletter no later than 11:00am on Thursday 

 

https://inaghkilnamonaparish.ie/
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